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Neuro-Ophthalmology Consultation Information 
 
Welcome to our practice for a neuro-ophthalmological consultation.  Please review this information prior to 
your appointment, scheduled on: 
 
  At   with 
 
 ⁭ Steven E. Feldon, M.D.   ⁭Zoe Williams, M.D.   
 
IMPORTANT: 

1. Please arrive 15 minutes before your scheduled appointment to complete the check-in process.  Bring 
your insurance information and co-payment (if applicable) with you. 

2. Allow a minimum of 3 hours to complete your examination and possible testing. 
3. Since your examination will cause temporary blurring and light sensitivity, we suggest that someone 

accompany you to drive you home and that you bring sunglasses. 
4. Please complete the information sheet, medication/allergies sheet, and review of systems form and 

bring them with you. 
5. If you wear glasses, bring them with you. 
6. Ladies, please do not wear eye make-up or perfume. 
7. If you are non-English speaking, provide us with advance notice to obtain a translator from the 

hospital. 
8. If you had laboratory tests performed for your current condition, bring the results with you or arrange 

to have your physician send them before your visit.  If you have seen other physicians whose reports 
will be helpful, please have them sent as well.  

9. If you have had any imaging study (CT or MRI) outside of Strong Memorial Hospital, bring the 
films or CD for our review.  You will need to personally request them from the facility that 
performed the test(s).  The report(s) are not adequate. 

10. A detailed report of your evaluation will be sent to your referring physician and primary physician.  
Please provide the full name, complete address and phone number of all physicians you would like us 
to correspond with. 

11. All patients are scheduled to allow enough time to a complete medical history, examination and 
discussion of their condition.  If you are not able to keep your appointment, please notify the 
office as soon as possible, preferable 48 hours in advance. 

12. Diagnostic tests, if needed, are charged in addition to the basic consultation fee. 
13. If a physician referral is required for your health care plan, please contact your primary care doctor 

prior to your appointment to make sure all of the paperwork is completed. 
 
 
Our office is located on the third floor of the Flaum Eye Institute at the University of Rochester 
Medical Center.  A map and directions are enclosed.  Free parking is available in the outdoor lot at 
210 Crittenden Boulevard, at the Adeline P. Lutz Pavilion entrance of the Flaum Eye Institute.  
Alternately, you may park (for a fee) in the hospital ramp garage.  We look forward to your visit 
and the opportunity to participate in your care.  
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